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5th May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Brighton Jive – Jubilee Celebrations 
 
As part of our Jubilee celebrations, we will be running some activities with the children Wednesday 25th 
May 2022. 
 
We are delighted to confirm that we have arranged for Sue and Colin from Brighton Jive to work with all 
the children, teaching them jive moves and other dances from days gone by!  Children will dance 
together with other children within their own house team.  There will then be a performance for parents 
and carers at the end of the day, during the ‘tea and cake’ session. 
 
As with everything these days, there is an associated cost.  We would like request a voluntary 
contribution of £2 per child towards this event.  Payment should be made via ParentMail by Tuesday 24th 
May.   
 
Please note that although contribution is voluntary, we must point out that it is probable that these 
sessions could not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.  If this should 
prove difficult, please contact the school office in confidence.  If you are in receipt of income support 
or certain other benefits please contact the school office in confidence, so that payment options can be 
discussed. 
 
I hope you agree this is an exciting and fun opportunity for the children and will enhance our day of 
jubilee celebrations!  For more information about Brighton Jive, please visit www.brighton-jive.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Noel Goodwin 
Headteacher 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 

 

http://www.brighton-jive.co.uk/

